SNoGS - Society of Nottingham Guides and Scouts
SSAGO report
Summer Rally, SSAGO ‘Nerd’ Rally
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Since the last rally, SNoGS have been very busy, from pub lunches and pub quizzes to ice skating,
night hiking scavenger hunting around the city centre. We organised a joint laser tag social between
St Johns, conservation soc and D of E, which went down very well, putting the societies against each
other to see who would come out on top. We held a pancake evening where many pancakes were
made and then quickly consumed with a variety of toppings from the usual sugar and lemon, to
some stranger ones including orange juice! We had our annual cocktail crawl around the execs
house, which was another brilliant evening and held a
campfire at a local Scout hut. We held our AGM, where we
recapped the year and successfully elected a new committee
for the upcoming year, and had a brilliant trip to Manchester
for SSAGO ball, which was great fun, and all that was before
Easter!

Over the Easter weekend a group of us
attended the ‘Isle of Wight Revolution 2014’, a 5 day explorer and network event.
The camp was packed with activities from power kiting and laser clay pigeon
shooting to segways and water polo, we even had ice creams and paddled on the
beach.

After Easter we hit exam season and

weekly socials slowed down, we’ve had our end of term
meal at Red Hot World buffet, and held a BBQ on campus
to advertise the society and encourage people to come
along, have a chat and get involved. We finished the year
with our Summer Camp, 5 days in the South of Wales. It
was a brilliant end to the year, we had a surfing lesson
with mixed success and did one of the muddiest assault
courses in Britain.

And now I'm signing off, I'm handing over to Josephine for your next series of SNoGS club reports.
Yours in Scouting and Guiding

Amy Ryder
SNoGS Secretary/ SSAGO rep



